
 

 

 

 

CIR/017/18-19                                                                                           Date:  15-09-2018 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Greetings to you! 

 

Grandparents are a great blessing to the family and every child’s favourite person. We would love to have 

the grandparents of our children over at school during next week from September 17 to 20, 2018 as we 

celebrate ‘Grandparent as a Teacher’.  This will give grandparents a chance to spend quality time with the 

tiny tots at School. They can engage the students with activities like storytelling, singing / folklore, creative 

art demo etc. This is our way of thanking the grandparents who are an epitome of love, culture and family 

values. 

 

Best regards, 

 

For Manipal School 

 
Principal 

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

I / We__________________________________ & ____________________________________  

grandparents of _____________________________________ Grade ___________ will come to 

celebrate the “Grandparent as Teacher” between 12 .00 to 12.30pm. 

Date of visit: _____________________   Activity : _____________________ 

 


